
South Cove Manor at Quincy Point Rehabilitation Center

Outside Food & Beverage Regulations

Dear Family and Friends of South Cove Manor,

As many of you know, the majority of COVID restrictions related to visitation have

been removed. However, the Massachusetts Department of Public Health’s

regulations related to food and beverages that are brought into the building by

families and visitors remains in effect.

This regulation requires that the following steps be adhered to:

all food and beverage items belonging to a resident must be stores in a

securely covered container and be labeled with the following:

name of the resident;

date the item it was brought in; and

a description of the contents unless the item is still in the

manufacturer’s original container.

In addition, the regulation also states that if the food or beverage item is not

consumed within 72 hours of when it was brought into the facility, our staff are

required to discard it. South Cove staff members are checking the nourishment

station refrigerators several time a day and are discarding any items that do not

meet the requirements listed above.

The facility has provided labels at the nourishment kitchens that any visitor can

use for writing these required items as well as markers and pens. If you cannot

locate any of these items or do not wish to fill out the labels, please feel free to let
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the staff know and they will gladly assist you. We are sorry for any inconvenience

this might pose for you, but this regulation’s intent is to prevent any illness or

infection transmission, and to maintain the overall safety and health of your loved

one.

If you have any questions about this regulation or SCM’s procedure as outlined

please contact Li Chen, our Administrator. 

Sincerely,

Doris Stetson

Director of QA & Compliance

外带食品和饮料法规

亲爱的中華頤養院的家人和朋友

众所周知，大多数与探视有关的 COVID 限制已被取消。但是，马萨诸
塞州公共卫生部有关家庭和访客带入大楼的食品和饮料的规定仍然有
效。

该法规要求遵守以下步骤：

• 属于院民的所有食品和饮料必须存放在有安全盖的容器中，并贴
上以下标签：

院民姓名；
带入物品的日期；和
对内容物的描述，除非该物品仍在制造商的原始容器中。

此外，条例还规定，如果食品或饮料在被带入设施后 72 小时内未食
用，我们的工作人员必须将其丢弃。中華頤養院工作人员每天多次检查
营养站冰箱，并丢弃任何不符合上述要求的物品。

该设施在营养厨房提供标签，任何访客都可以使用这些标签来书写这些
必需的物品以及记号笔和钢笔。如果您找不到这些物品或不想填写标
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签，请随时告知工作人员，他们将很乐意为您提供帮助。对于这可能给
您带来的任何不便，我们深表歉意，但该法规的目的是防止任何疾病或
感染传播，并维护您所爱之人的整体安全和健康。

如果您对本条例或中華頤養院的程序有任何疑问，请与我们的管理员李
力联系。

真摯地，
Doris Stetson

质量保证与合规总监

Please support

South Cove Manor

請支持
中華頤養院

Click here for Donation Form

to mail a check

South Cove Manor at Quincy Point
Rehabilitation Center

288 Washington Street, Quincy, MA 02169
(617) 423-0590

www.SouthCoveManor.org
info@southcovemanor.org
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If you believe you received this message in error or wish to no longer receive email from us,
please (Unsubscribing is not supported in previews).
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